
From: Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 2:37 PM 

To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers.O'Neill@fwc.gov.au 

Subject: Modern Awards Review 2023-24- Work and Care 

Dear Associate 

 

I refer to the Statement issued by Deputy President O’Neill on 29 January 2024.  

The ANMF intends to par8cipate in the consulta8on process. I refer also to the men8on listed for 

10.00 am on Wednesday 21 February. I will appear on behalf of the ANMF, with my colleague Lauren 

Palmer as an observer.  

 

I apologise for the late response to the Deputy President’s statement, it was an administra8ve 

oversight on my part.  

 

Kind regards 

Kristen Wischer 

 
Kristen Wischer |  Senior Federal Industrial Officer 
 

Australian Nursing & Midwifery Federation 
Level 1, 365 Queen Street, Melbourne,  Victoria, 3000
 

E: kwischer@anmf.org.au | M: 0401 255 216 | W: www.anmf.org.au
 

  

   

  
  

 

 

 

    

 
The ANMF Federal Office acknowledges Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the Traditional Owners and 
Custodians of this nation. We acknowledge their continuing connection to the land, water and culture, and recognise their 
valuable contributions to society. We pay our respects to Elders past and present. 
 
This message and any attachments may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the intended 
recipients. If you are not an intended recipient you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. If you have received in 
error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any attachments. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, 
or contain viruses. The ANMF Federal Office therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of 
this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. 
  

 


